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Clerk of Council

Council of Columbus, Georgia

Office: 706-225-4013

Direct Line: 706-225-3158

Email: davis.sandra@columbusga.org
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We do amazing.

“Every day of life is a blessing and a new opportunity to be a blessing to someone else.”
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From: Jack Rosenhammer <jack.rosenhammer@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 7:51 PM

To: Sandra T Davis <Davis.Sandra@columbusga.org>

Cc: Glenn Davis <GlennDavis@columbusga.org>; Pops Barnes <pbarnes@columbusga.org>; Tyson Begly
<Begly.Tyson@columbusga.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Civic Center Advisory Board vacancies

Ms. Davis,
| hope you are doing well and keeping out of this heat!

I'm writing to inform you that the Civic Center Advisory Board seats held by Danielle Edwards (District 1), Spencer
Cantrell (District 2), and Latasha Lee (District 10) should be declared vacant pursuant to Resolution No. 525-

02: Authorizing a policy regarding board appointees and attendance in meetings, ..."That the positions held by any Board
appointee who shall miss three (3) meetings for which he / she has been unexcused in a twelve-month period, shall be
considered vacant, and the Council shall appoint a successor to fill such vacancy."

Ms. Edwards and Ms. Lee have not attended the previous five board meetings according to the meeting minutes (19
May 2022 being the last meeting attended).

Mr. Cantrell resigned his position on the board effective 14 September 2022 in an email to Civic Center Administrative
Secretary, Rae McConnell (please see attached screenshot of email.)

Please add these vacancies to the council's agenda at the earliest opportunity so the board can be made
whole. Councilors Barnes, Davis, and Begly are cc'd on this email for their awareness and so they can begin thinking

about replacements for these seats.

I appreciate your help and attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Jack E. Rosenhammer



